
 

 
May 7, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Partner, 
 
RE: LP+ Transition to Generation 3 
 
As WITTENSTEIN continues setting new standards for performance in mechatronics, 
technology enhancements find their way into value line products. Over the last year, 
WITTENSTEIN has released the LP+ Generation 3 as the successor to the most-
installed planetary gearhead in motion control today, the LP+.   
 
The LP+ Generation 3 is a direct dimensional replacement for existing LP+ gearheads 
and has an increase in performance over the existing LP+. New materials and 
enhancements in gearing allow for higher torque density, lower backlash, and lower 
operating noise level in comparison to its predecessor.   
 
The existing LP+ will begin the phase out process on October 1st, 2013 and transition to 
legacy pricing. The LP+ Generation 3 will maintain the existing LP+ pricing, while 
receiving a performance improvement to provide enhanced value. 
 
Visit the CAD Generator on www.wittenstein-us.com or contact WITTENSTEIN if new 
outline drawings with updated part numbers are required. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thorsten Haefner 
General Manager 
WITTENSTEIN, Inc. 
(630) 540-5366 
 
 
 
 
 
 


